
The City of Gering 
2024 Water Quality Report will be 

mailed to customers with their 
next utility billing statement.  

Customers that receive bills by 
email will be provided a link to the 

report on their utility bill. 
It can also be obtained at the Gering City 

Offices, 1025 P Street, Gering, NE or by calling 
(308) 436-5096.

It’s available on the City’s website:
https://www.gering.org/water-department

and it is posted at Gering City Hall, the Gering  
Public Library and the Gering Post Office.




